EMBASSY OF THE DEMOCRATIC SOCIALIST REPUBLIC OF SRILANKA



سفـــارة جمهورية سري لانكا الديمقراطيةالإ شتراكية

01st February 2022

Eng. Arshad Naeem Chaudhry
The President
The Community Welfare Association
Kuwait.

Dear Eng. Chaudhry,

It has been a pleasure meeting you once again and to hear from you regarding the services extended by the Community Welfare Association Kuwait (CWAK) to all foreigners, including Sri Lankans residing in Kuwait and wish to thank you for such efforts and for the offer to provide consultancy service and share your knowledge in dealing with financial institutions.

With Best Regards

U. L. Mohammed/Jauhar

Ambassador

E-mail: slemb.kuwait@mfa.gov.lk - Web: www.kuwait.embassy.gov.lk